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Mister President, 
North Macedonia thanks the distinguished delegation of Switzerland for its national report and comprehensive presentation.
We acknowledge the commitments of Switzerland to the UPR process and welcome the Government’s efforts to promote and protect human rights, in particular, the ratification of the Istanbul Conventionon Preventingand Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence as well as 2014 International Labour Organization (ILO) Protocol to the Forced Labour Convention.
We offer the following recommendations for consideration:
One - we encourage Switzerland to accede to the 1961 Conventionwhichwould improve the rights of stateless persons and persons at risk of statelessness on its territory.
Two - we recommend Switzerland to take further action necessary to ratify the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination (ICCPR) and the Convention of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD).
Thank You, Mister President.
